P. 0. BOX 68 NORTHWEST MISSISSIPPI BROADCASTING COMPANY
SENATOBIA, MISSISSIPPI
February 19, 1964

PHONE 562-5311

Maurice W. Nittler
L590 South Julian Street
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This is to thank you for your letter and to confirm your
reception of Radio Station WSAO, Senatobia, Mississippi,
on January 24, 1964,

ancerely,

5,000 WATTS SERVING NORTHWEST MISSISSIPPI



